
To whom it may concern.
I am absolutely in favor of offering lane sharing for motorcycle transportation. Outside of the

benefits for motorcycle safety it has a lot of benefits for motorcycle awareness. Similar to the
procedures used in bicycle transportation. Passing the bill will also have a positive impact on the
motorcycle industry in Oregon, a state that has been known to hold some of the biggest
motorcycle sales numbers in the country.
Thank you.
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